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FROM: F. E. MORGAN

Attached is a copy of letter from B. G. Larsen
to W, H., Foster dated March 7th, with copy to J. G.
Willians.

Wayne and I jointly talked to Earl Larson last
week regarding the pros and cons of the XP=100 being
an unsafe gun. I dom‘t like to sese a letter of this
type in our files without some sort of a technical
answer as I am sure you will agree we would be assuming
a lot of responsidility if, as indicated, such a hasard exists.

Will you pleass thersfore rsply accordingly so we
can ease Jim Dickey's mind in this matter.
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